
Happy Holidays  
 
As the school year finishes, I would like to thank the students, staff, parents, and wider school 
community for their support of our wonderful school in 2022. I wish everyone a Happy Christmas 
and New Year.  
 
I am going to be taking leave in 2023 through a Department of Education initiative called the 
deferred salary scheme. I am looking forward to travelling with my family to see some interesting 
places in Australia.  
 
Mr James Southam is looking forward to his role as relieving principal in 2023.   
 

Water Fun Day @ LPS 
 
 
 
There was plenty of water 
action on the Water Fun Day 
with water bombs, water 
soakers and water pumps. The 
students also enjoyed the 
tradition of a game of ‘Duck, 
Duck, Splash’ with the cup of 
water to dribble and tip! 

 
 

 

School Photos 2022 
 
Thank you to Mrs Kuschert for taking the 2022 
school photos. We have used some of these photos 
on the student book marks on the P&C books and on 
the Semester 2 student reports. 
Each family has a USB sent home with this 
newsletter that has photos of their child/children and 
group photos. 
There is also a printed labelled 2022 class photo. 
 

Swimming School 
 
Students may bring some money to purchase an ice block/ ice cream at the Corowa Pool on 
Friday if parents wish. (No more than $5 would be needed) 
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Riverina Conservatorium Visit 
 
We were fortunate to have Ryan visit from the Murray 
Conservatorium. He conducted sessions with K-3 and 
Years 4-6. The students participated in musical activities 
with djembe drums, ukuleles and glockenspiels. 
 

2022 Playford Sports Award  
 
We announced Lucia as the 2022 winner of the Playford Sports Award at 
the recent Presentation Night. Here she is wearing her lovely medal. We 
would like to thank Ben & Margaret Playford for their generous donation of 
the medal for the Playford Sports Award each year. 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2023 School Term Calendar 

 
A copy of the Department of Education 2023 calendar has been attached to this 

newsletter for your information. 
 

 Upcoming Events Term 4 2022   
 

Week 10 Swim School   12- 16th December @ Corowa Pool 

Friday 16th Dec  Last day of school for students 

Mon 19 & Tues 20 Dec Staff Development Days   Professional Learning @ LPS 

 Upcoming Events Term 1 2023   
 

Fri 27 & Mon 30 Jan Staff Development Days   Professional Learning @ LPS 

Tues 31 Jan First day for K-6 students 
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